
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

I really enjoyed my first sports day at St. Anselm’s!  Alongside all the fun of the events, what 

really struck me was the strong sense of community throughout the day.  It was lovely to see 

such support from families who were able to attend, though this is obviously not possible for all 

parents.  Thank you to all the parents who helped out, whether it be through cooking and selling 

cakes, putting up gazebos, taking down gazebos in the wind, organising drinks and food and all 

the other support you gave.   

Thank you also to Mrs Varyawa and Mr Ollie for organising the day and to all the staff who 

worked tirelessly throughout the day to ensure that the children had the best sports day possible. 

We couldn’t have such successful events without them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the winning team – Green House! 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Dates 

 

 

June 

11th and 18th First Communion Masses 

14th Year 2 assembly 

19th Year 3  Communion Mass 10:00 

21st Year 4 to Aylesford  

23rd INSET School closed 

26th Year 6 School journey 

28th Year 5 assembly 

29th Year 4 performing at the Royal Festival 

Hall 4:00pm 

        Mass for St Peter and Paul 

 

July 

3rd Science week 

10th Whole school Mass – environment 

12th Y6 production 

14th Y6 trip to Hobbledown, and disco 

14th Clubs finish 

17th Whole school trip to Regents Park Theatre 

and Zoo 

19th Leavers’ Mass 

21st  Mass 

        School closes at 2:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                             Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                      Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

 

 

Secondary School Open Day 

St Philomena’s Catholic High School for Girls 

will be having an open evening for prospective 

Year 7 entrants for September 2018 on Tuesday 

4th July 2017 from 3.30pm to 8:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

Year 4 have had a very sporty week.  They 

took part in The Catholic Primary Schools 

Athletics Tournament and managed to secure 

third place. A fantastic achievement! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

 

During our sports day assembly this morning I 

shared a prayer with the children which had the 

following message: 

 

Loving Lord 

When we practised, you gave us strength 

When we competed, you gave us courage 

When we won, you gave us humility 

When we lost you gave us peace. 

 

As well as awarding the trophy to the winning 

team we acknowledged that we witnessed the 

qualities identified in the prayer from the 

following children at sports day: 

Jack (Y6), Hannah (Y3), Elizabeth (Y4), Shanaya 

(Y4), Connie (Y2) and George (Y1). 

 

Many other children also impressed us 

yesterday, too many to name. 

 


